Gasoline Dispensing Facility Testing,

Test Notification and Submission Requirements:

The Bay Area Air Quality Management District (BAAQMD) requires 48 hours notification prior to performance of gasoline dispensing facility (GDF) testing.  Please include the following information in your notification:

· Facility address

· Facilities District Identification Number, G#

· Type of testing to be performed

· Date and approximate time of testing

· Name of testing firm

· Contact person at the testing firm

· Contact telephone number

Notification is to be by:

FAX at  (415) 749-4922

Notification must be provided in order for the test results to be considered for acceptance by the District.  Notification is by FAX with a copy of the FAX retained by the sender.  It is highly recommended the firm conducting the testing obtain, from the facility seeking the BAAQMD permit, a copy of the Authority to Construct.  The Authority to Construct contains provisions describing the type of testing to be conducted.

Test results shall be submitted to the BAAQMD Source Test Section, attention Manager of Source Test, within 20 days of the test date.  Submitted test documentation must be complete and legible.  Tests will be reviewed for acceptability.  Tests not found acceptable will need to be redone.
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